
 

 

I am writing to u in support of the Severe Fetal Impairment Abortion (Amendment) Bill.  

  

Abortion regulations have been imposed on Northern Ireland against their will.  In spite of numerous 

advocates speaking out against the guidelines which can impose abortion up to birth for people with 

disabilities,  the voices of the people of Northern Ireland are being ignored.    

  

I do not advocate a society where one should  abort a baby with a disability.  R we trying to create a 

society where everyone is so called perfect???  What about the Disability Act which was set up so that 

people with disabilities have equal rights.  Should this not also be the case for those  human beings with 

a disability who are not yet born.   

  

Instead of providing little to no support for parents with a baby diagnosed with a disability, we should b 

providing more care and assistance.   

  

Babies with a disability r human beings with potential.  They should have the same right to life as anyone 

else and be treated with dignity and respect.   

  

If this was the case in older days , we would have missed out on the great minds of our time such as 

Stephen Hawkins.   

  

Consideration should also be given to the fact that babies have been  wrongly diagnosed with 

disabilities. There is a current case in the South of Ireland.   

  

Abortion does harm to both the mother and the baby.    

  

I  fully support  Severe Fetal Impairment Abortion (Amendment) Bill.. 

 


